
From: Information Management Team  
Sent: Friday, 3 March 2023 10:40 am 
To:  
Cc: Andrew Rowe <Andrew.Rowe@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: Eastern Bays Speed Review 
 
Morena Dawn 
 
We are now able to provide Chris with current information about the review of the Eastern Bays 
road speed limit. 
 
This matter was considered at the Eastbourne Community Board meeting on 28 February 2023.  You 
can find the Community Board agenda on the Hutt City Council’s website here: 
http://infocouncil.huttcity.govt.nz/Open/2023/02/ECB 28022023 AGN 3195 AT.PDF  The report 
relating to the speed limit is included on page 31 of the agenda. 
 
The minutes of the meeting will be available on the website in due course. 
 
Kind regards, Susan 
 

Ngā mihi 

Susan Sales 

Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor 

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand  
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 

 
 
From: Dawn McKinley   
Sent: Tuesday, 7 February 2023 10:21 am 
To: Andrew Rowe <Andrew.Rowe@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Eastern Bays Speed Review 
 
Good Morning Andrew 
 
Chris has asked me to follow-up on the Eastern Bays Speed Review. 
Do you have the results and feedback presented to the Traffic Sub Committee in late 2022. 
 
Any help would be appreciated. 
 
Kind regards 
Dawn  
 
Dawn McKinley | Principal MP Support to Chris Bishop, List MP based in Hutt South 
Wainuiomata Office, 126 Main Road, Homedale Village, Wainuiomata 

Office Hours: Mon – Wed 9am-4pm 
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